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Enough is enough. Stop with the incremental tactics in an effort to pick away the 2nd 

amendment rights of lawful citizens. With all of the issues of homelessness and 

affordable housing, you choose to poke at gun rights. Misdirected energy's on 

governmental overreach. Focus on making life better, not making life more difficult for 

citizens and law enforcement personnel.  

 

Thanks. 

 


